
 
 

 

ACTION BULLETIN 
 
Date: August 30, 2024 
 
To: All Member Associations and Teams, District Coordinators and 

DUIC’s, Board of Directors 
 
From: Diane St-Denis, Executive Director 
 
Copies: Softball BC Staff 
 
Subject: Invitation to attend Townhall on Proposed By-Law Changes 
 
 
The Softball BC Governance Committee will host a virtual townhall meeting on Tuesday, 
September 10th, at 7:00 p.m. to provide an overview of the proposed changes to the by-
laws. Please register here. The link to the video conference call will be sent to you no later 
than noon on Monday, September 9th. Click here for a copy of the proposed changes. 
 
 
Members will vote on the proposed changes at the Extraordinary General Meeting 
scheduled for 8:00 pm on Friday, October 18, 2024, at the Four Points by Sheraton Kelowna 
Airport, 5505 Airport Way in Kelowna, BC. Click here for the meeting schedule and details.   
 
 

https://form.jotform.com/242257420964963
https://cloud.rampinteractive.com/softballbcca/files/2024%20EGM%20Proposed%20By-Law%20Changes%20-%20Aug%2029%2C%202024%20version.pdf
https://www.softball.bc.ca/content/softball-bc-annual-general-meeting

